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Dear John,

Thank you for inviting me to become a signatory to the People before Profit Charter. I fully 
support the Charter and am happy to lend it my support. 

However, I would also encourage you to seek to broaden its appeal by addressing the lack of any 
environmental perspective or reference to the causes of the current economic crisis and 
unemployment. To this end, I recommend that two additions be made to the Charter as follows:

● Fight rising unemployment with massive investment in energy saving and renewable 
energy.

● End the free for all and regulate financial institutions.

I hope these new clauses will have your support and that you will encourage their inclusion in 
future versions of the Charter.

Best wishes,

Caroline Lucas – Green Party MEP for South East England.
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